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215 Re: Public lands policy Message 100f31 € »

From  Tyler Brandon

To Director - Global Indigenous
Date 2020-02-17 09:54
Hi Rain - thanks so much. Please see attached! .
PFA_public lands.docx (~27 K... ~
Tyler

On Sun, Feb 16, 2020 at 8:14 PM Director - Global Indigenous <director@globalindigenouscouncil.org> wrote:

Hi Tyler,

Certain . | S tcphen is

trying to arrange a brief meet and photo with the Mayor.

Blessings,

Rain.

On 2020-02-16 18:29, Tyler Brandon wrote:

Dear Rain,

We're working on a plan for public lands and conservation, and I'd love your feedback if you might have time to review it in the next few
days? If so, I'll send over a confidential draft. Thanks for considering.

Warmly,
Tyler



